
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28 November 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) 
 
At The King’s School we want our students to arrive so they are warm and dry and ready to learn 
as well as having a smart appearance. 
 
As the weather takes a turn for the worse during these winter months, may I remind you of our high 
standards and the guidance set out in the planner regarding outdoor clothing. 
 
At the top of Page 9. 
‘Coats and Outdoor Jackets’ 
If the weather requires an additional layer to be worn over their uniform, students should wear a 
suitable ‘outside’ coat or jacket. This must be worn over the blazer. 
 

 Outdoor coats must not be worn indoors. 

 Hoodies, unlined jackets with or without a hood, denim coats/jackets are not allowed in 
school.’ 

 
At the top of Page 8 
‘Our students are expected to achieve standards of excellence in all areas of school life, including 
appearance. An excellent standard of uniform supports excellent behaviour, equality amongst 
young people and reflects the pride that our students have in being part of the school community.’ 
 
Whilst our students are wearing their uniform, in or out of school, hoodies, unlined jackets with or 
without a hood are not permitted.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr G Smith 
Deputy Headteacher (Students and Standards) 

 


